
 
 

Historic Preservation Incentive Grant Selection Committee 

Friday, December 16, 2022, 12:00 pm 

Via Zoom 

 

Members Present:  Hugo Correa (CAC), Spencer Dixon (HPC), Andrew Walker (HPC) 

Staff Present:  Emily Vanek, Jenni Pfaff 

The committee to award HPI grants is made up of members from the Historic Preservation and 

Community Appearance Commissions. This was a special meeting called because a grant 

recipient declined a previous award, therefore, an $800 balance remained in the HPI grant. A 

resident of this year’s BlockWork project had applied on time, but had not returned an estimate 

until after the awards were chosen. The Committee was asked to determine if this project was 

eligible to receive the remaining funds. 

After an explanation of the scoring rubric, Emily presented the application and scope of work. 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Andrew Walker moved to approve the award. All members present voted AYE. 

Adjourn 12:21 pm. 

 

 


